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We are all 

writers … 

Mercury Class 

Forest School 

The children in Mercury had a great time last 

week at Forest Schools. They played in the mud 

kitchen, jumped in muddy puddles (they didn’t 

see Peppa Pig though) and added mud to their 

faces to camouflage themselves! 

 Reading 
Please remember that our aim is for 

every child to read 5 times a week at 

home. Our Middle Phase classes have 

a high percentage of children who 

achieve this and it is fantastic.  Please 

keep up the hard work. There is a 

direct link between children’s love  

and ability for reading and their 

writing.   

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings, Mrs  Bourne, 

Mrs Skinner or Mrs Bullivant. 

Reminders 

* Danbury Meeting for Yr. 4 

20th March, 6pm at Town Site 

* Yr. 4 Production of ‘Olivia’ 

27th March 2pm and 6pm 

28th March 6pm 

(Please note pre-school children including 

babies are not permitted in the evening 

productions) 

* All Clubs to continue until final 

week of half term due to cancella-

tions last week. 

Pirate Attack 
Year 3 children re-enacted the attack against the 

Portuguese fleet of ships last week. Everyone one got 
soaking wet but there was a lot of laughter too! On 

Thursday the children used their experiences to write 
some fantastic recounts of the historical event.  

Assembly Theme 

‘Keeping Myself and Others Safe’ 

is our assembly theme this week. We 

have been thinking about ways in which 

to keep ourselves and others safe. We 

have talked about keeping safe at home, 

in school and outside home and school. 

We have also discussed the importance 

of online safety . We discussed what  

children must do if they feel unsafe or 

uncomfortable in any situation and they 

had some very relevant and mature 

ideas. We also spoke about friendship 

and relying on each other to help us 

make good choices ,to keep us safe. 

 

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Zarah 

Gray  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Reese 

Merrifield  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Luke 

Peters  and Lewi Cook 

Year 3 (Iceni) - Thomas 

Smith  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Aden 

Read  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Maisie 

Forsyth  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Fraser 

Rumble  

Year 2 (Romans) - Rudra 

Shah  


